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Dear Friend at Company,
Since your company is a favorite of the birding and environmental community and especially Conejo Valley Audubon Society (CVAS) we would be extremely appreciative of your support.  We are hoping you will be able to donate gift certificates or items to be auctioned at our annual fundraising dinner on March 9, 2019.
CVAS, celebrating 50 active years, is a Chapter of the National Audubon Society.  Most of our 500 plus members live in southeastern Ventura and a sliver of western Los Angeles Counties. 

We advance our mission to conserve, interpret and restore the earth’s biodiversity with a focus on birds via a variety of activities and programs. A small sampling includes our sponsorship of “BirdFest” an event that introduces over a thousand people to the birds, plants and other denizens of the Santa Monica. We continue our wildly successful “Lawns to Habitat” grant program providing design assistance and drought-tolerant, bird-friendly native plants to families throughout Ventura County. In addition, we provide a monetary Special Award at the Ventura County Science Fair focusing on environment related projects.
We provide monthly evening programs and numerous field trips from September through June.  Most of our activities are free and open to the public.  Our website, www.conejovalleyaudubon.org, provides in-depth information about our programs, calendar of events, newsletter, local birding sites, and much more.

Conejo Valley Audubon Society is a non-profit, 501(c)(3) public interest corporation.  Your contribution to our organization is tax-deductible. (Tax-ID #: 95-3354517). You may mail your donation, or we are available to personally pick it up. We appreciate your consideration, it is through your generosity that we are able to raise money and continue to serve our community. If you have any questions, please contact us by phone, (805-522-8023) or email, csklabunde@msn.com
Sincerely,
Your Name
Member
Conejo Valley Audubon Society
"The truth of the matter is, the birds could very well live without us, but many -- perhaps all -- of us would find life incomplete, indeed almost intolerable without the birds." - Roger Tory Peterson.











